Fuel costs, sick buildings

        Increased fuel costs and the resulting complex and efficient HVAC systems, coupled with recent concerns about "sick building syndrome," have added to the headaches of building owners, architects, and contractors. Often the maintenance personnel and engineers who operate the state-of-the-art building systems need more extensive training to do so. 

        In a similar vein, contractors need to fully understand the specification to bid the job (which may have a two- or three-year life span) and cut a profit, keeping in mind that the commissioning agent is required to hold them to high standards to meet the precise requirement of the specification. It's important to clearly detail the mechanical and electrical contractors' roles in the commissioning process, which also helps subs accurately price their work.

        The commissioning gives the architect the sense that the systems have been properly installed, that the building will be operating at its maximum efficiency, and that it confirms the performance criteria established in the design was met. If the building has been properly commissioned, then the HVAC systems and controls would realize a cost savings in the overall scheme of things.


